

November 15, 2019

Mr. Kevin Malcolm
Superintendent of Education, Area 8 Schools
Ms. Nancy Crawford
Trustee, Ward 12
Toronto Catholic District School Board
80 Sheppard Avenue East
Toronto, ON M2N 6E8

Dear Mr. Malcolm and Mrs. Crawford,

I am pleased to approve the change of name of 'Blessed Cardinal Newman Catholic High School' to 'St. John Henry Newman Catholic High School.'

May Our Lord bless you always.

Yours sincerely in Our Lord,

+ Thomas Cand. Collins

Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop of Toronto